CHARLES RIVER PEDESTRIAN/BICYCLE UNDERPASSES AN ADVOCACY CAMPAIGN OF THE CHARLES RIVER CONSERVANCY PUBLIC SUPPORT

Elected officials (43) and former elected officials (11) who publicly support pedestrian / bicycle underpasses at the Anderson Memorial, Western Avenue, and River Street bridges:

U.S. Representatives Michael Capuano and Katherine Clark; State Senators William Brownsberger, Sonia Chang-Diaz, Cynthia Stone Creem, Sal DiDomenico, Patricia Jehlen; State Representatives Ruth Balser, Jonathan Hecht, Kevin Honan, Kay Khan, John Lawn, Jay Livingstone, Aaron Michlewitz, Michael Moran, Denise Provost, David Rogers, Byron Rushing, Frank Smizik, and Timothy Toomey; Cambridge Mayor Denise Simmons, Vice Mayor Marc McGovern, and City Councilors Dennis Carlone, Leland Cheung, Craig Kelley, David P. Maher, Nadeem Mazen; Boston City Councilors Mark Ciommo, Michael Flaherty, Tim McCarthy, Ayanna Pressley, Michelle Wu and Josh Zakim; Waltham City Councilors Robert G. Logan and Gary J. Marchese; Watertown Town Council Members Stephen Corbett, Susan Falkoff, Angeline Kounelis, Cecilia Lenk, Anthony Palomba, Vincent Piccirilli, Mark Sideris, and Ken Woodland; former Governor Michael Dukakis; former State Senator Anthony Petruccelli; Former State Representatives Marty Walz and Alice Wolf; former Boston City Councilors Felix Arroyo, John Connolly, and Michael Ross; former Cambridge Mayor Henrietta Davis; former Cambridge City Councilors Marjorie Decker, Kenneth Reeves and Minka van Beuzekom.

Organizations that publicly support pedestrian/bicycle underpasses (52):

Allston Brighton North Neighbors Forum, Allston-Brighton Bikes, Allston Civic Association, Bay Circuit Alliance, Beacon Hill Civic Association, Bike Newton, Bike Rides for Ordinary People, Boston by Foot, Boston Collaborative for Food and Fitness, Boston Cyclists Union, Boston Preservation Alliance, Boston Society of Architects (Urban Design Committee), Boston Society of Landscape Architects, BU Student Union, Cambridge Running Club, Cambridge Sports Union, Cambridge Traffic Parking and Transportation Department, Cannondale Bicycles, Charles River Alliance of Boaters, Charles River Wheelmen (CRW), Community Running Association, Conservation Law Foundation, CycleKids, Downtown North Association, East Coast Greenway Alliance, Emerald Necklace Conservancy, The Esplanade Association, Environmental League of Massachusetts, Friends of the Community Path, Green Cambridge, Green Decade/Newton, Greenport, Green Streets Initiative, Inline Club of Boston, Institute for Human-Centered Design, Landry's Bicycles, Livable Streets Alliance, MassBike, Massachusetts Sierra Club, Massachusetts Smart Growth Alliance, Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC), MIT Triathlon Club, Rose Kennedy Greenway Conservancy, Somerville Road Runners, the Trust for Public Land, The Trustees of Reservations, Union for Concerned Scientists (UCS), Urban AdvenTours, Walk Boston, Watertown Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee, the Environmental Task Force of WCES (Watertown Citizens for Environmental Safety) and Wheelworks Multisport Triathlon Team.

City of Boston officials (2) and former City of Boston officials (3):

Mayor Marty Walsh, Commissioner for Elder Affairs Emily Shea, former Traffic Commissioner Thomas Tinlin, former Environmental and Energy Chief Brian Swett, and former Police Commissioner Ed Davis have all written letters of support.

Grassroots support:

Our letter-writing campaign has also garnered the support of more than 1,600 individuals.

For more information, please visit: thecharles.org/bridge-underpasses.